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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK: 

Noemi Aguilar; Sept. 21th, David Bueno; Sept. 24th,  

Cindy Ueckert; Sept. 25th, Janelle Gans; Sept. 29th 

 
1. PHOTO MAKEUP DAY IS FRIDAY! If you did not get your ID and 
yearbook photo taken during registration, come to the cafeteria during 
Periods 1-4 (with a pass) or lunch (without a pass) to get your school 
photo taken. If you got your ID photo  taken with the machine in the 
library after registration, you must take a makeup photo on Friday in 
the cafeteria for your yearbook photo. Seniors who have not taken 
their studio portraits for the senior section of the yearbook need to 
make an appointment with Reyman Photography immediately at 858-
271-0720.  
 

 



     2.  The list for eligible CSF candidates is up on the door of 304, and in 

the counseling office.   

       * Eligible candidates must turn in their $5 dues to the finance office 

by September 22nd. 

     * Our first meeting will be on October 2nd. 

     * CSF IS ONLY OPEN TO JUNIORS AND SENIORS UNTIL SECOND 

SEMESTER. 

  

3. Teachers: Please do not send students to Health Office without a 

pass.  

Students: The Health Office is closed 5th period. Please come during 
lunch (you do not need a pass at lunch) 

 

 

4. Please do not visit the counseling office during class hours without a 

pass.  

 

5. Busses leave at 2:20pm, 4:30pm and 6:00 pm (6:00 pm bus may 

change to 7:00 pm during basketball season). If you plan on taking the 

2:20 or 4:30 bus, you may NOT leave campus after school until the bus 

leaves.  

 

6. Interact Club is planning another TJ Homebuild for November and 

will send out more information in October. 

       * Meetings will start in the beginning of October in Mr. Kinsel’s 

room, (907).  

 



 

7. Attention Sophomores!  The PSAT will be administered to  all 10th 

graders on Wednesday, October 11th, a minimum day. The district 

will pay for all 10th graders and you will be signed up automatically. 

 

Juniors may purchase a test for $16 at the Finance Office until Friday, 

September 22nd only!!!!  

Fee Waivers are available for eligible Juniors.  

 

8.  If you are confused about the letter that got sent home about 

Powerschool, please know that our site tech, Mrs. Kleiner, will be on 

site at our Open House on October 5th to assist anybody needing help 

with Powerschool access or any other Powerschool issues or questions.  

 

9. The La Jolla High School Theater Department presents The Twilight 
Zone. For anyone interested in being a part of the show, auditions will 

be held until September 22 from 2:30-4:30. If you need any more 

information, go see Mr. Allen in Room 401 

 

10. People using the printer in the library---- If you’re not sure how to 

print, PLEASE ask. We are already wasting a lot of paper on duplicates 

and random stuff being printed and not claimed. Also, please know that 

if there are a lot of you hitting “print” at the same time, there are 

significant delays and you may not get what you need in time.  

 

 



 

 

 


